
To: Senator Gilbert S.C. Keith-Agaran, Chair 

Senator Karl Rhoads, Vice Chair 

 COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY AND LABOR 

From: Ashley Cachero 

Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 

TIME: 9:30 a.m. PLACE: Conference Room 325 State Capitol 415 South Beretania Street 

Re:  Testimony in Support for HCR153 HD1, Related the Volunteer Week in Hawaii 2018 

 

Dear Chair Gilbert S.C. Keith-Agaran and Members of the Committee: 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony in support of HCR No. 153 / HR 99, Recognizing 
April 15 Through April 22, 2018, As Volunteer Week In The State Of Hawai’i. My testimony is submitted 
in my individual capacity as a Social Work Graduate student. 

I wholeheartedly support this measure to designate April 15 through April 22, 2018 as Volunteer Week 
in the State of Hawai’i in recognition of the vital role Hawai’i’s volunteers play in the lives of our people 
and in our communities. As a social work student who has had the opportunity to work a lot with the 
people in my community. It has become apparent that much of the accomplishments of certain 
organizations, and positive changes and such are successful due to the volunteer services that are 
provided. This designation will provide a much-needed push, to help encourage many to volunteer and 
give back to the community, they live in. 

For the reasons stated above, I respectfully ask that you to support this measure and thank you for 
allowing me to testify. 

Ashley Cachero 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc:
Subject: Submitted testimony for HCR153 on Apr 18, 2017 09:30AM
Date: Thursday, April 13, 2017 5:00:40 PM

HCR153
Submitted on: 4/13/2017
Testimony for JDL on Apr 18, 2017 09:30AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

E. Ileina Funakoshi Individual Support No

Comments: great idea for the many hours volunteers provide to save manpower and
 money to assist society move forward in many endeavors.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov

mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc:
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HCR153 on Apr 18, 2017 09:30AM*
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 12:15:41 AM

HCR153
Submitted on: 4/15/2017
Testimony for JDL on Apr 18, 2017 09:30AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Richard Mizusawa Individual Support No

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov

mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
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